
       
                                 

5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Extra-Curricular Clubs – Spring Term  

Extra-curricular school clubs for the spring term will start from the week beginning 8th January 2024; all 
after school clubs run from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. Below is the timetable for the Spring Term, which runs 
until the Easter Holidays.  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

KS2 Boys Football        
KS3 Boys 
Football       

KS2/KS3 Basketball KS2 Girls Football KS2/KS3 Rugby  

KS3 Girls Football  
KS2/KS3 
Netball           

 KS2/KS3 Fitness 
Fun 

 

KS3 Sparx maths String art  Percussion  

Ukulele  Choir      

KS3 Warhammer Minecraft    

Woodwind 
KS2 Science club  
(Lunchtime) 

     

 KS2 textiles club 
KS3 Art 
(Lunchtime) 

 KS3 Art 
(Lunchtime) 

 Recorder 
(Lunchtime) 

  

 Guitar (Lunchtime) 
 Keyboard 
(Lunchtime) 

 Book Social 
(Lunchtime) 

  

All clubs will have a cap on numbers dependent on staff available for the club, however, we will endeavor to 
offer places to as many children as we can. If the numbers exceed our limits, the children will be placed on a 
waiting list so that we can adapt the clubs appropriately. 

To ensure fairness, please only select one extra-curricular club per day of the week. If your child is 
unsuccessful in securing a place we will try to accommodate them at another club of their choosing where 
possible.  

Please be aware that in the event of adverse weather (e.g. torrential rain/snow), a club may be cancelled on 
the day. This would be a last resort, as we will always try to cater for all clubs, but in this event, we will do 
our best to give you as much notice as possible. Therefore, please ensure that the School Office have up to 
date contact details. We ask that you have alternative arrangements in place in case of cancellation on the 
day, otherwise children will be sent to After School Homework Club. 

  



If your child would like to take part in an extra-curricular clubs, please complete the online form by clicking 
on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/qD3zmXVEsX to book their place by Tuesday 12th 
December; after school clubs always have high demand, therefore we recommend completing this as soon 
as possible and we will let you know if your child has successfully secured a place by the end of term. 
 
As always, children are expected to follow all behavior expectations at clubs, as they do in school, and 
therefore, any repeated behaviour issues will result in their place being offered to another child.  

Should you child be offered a place at an after-school club, please can you let the office know if they cannot 
attend for any reason. Likewise, if you are expecting your child to attend a club and they do not turn up to 
be registered, a WEDUC message will be sent as promptly as possible to inform you. If your child does not 
attend their club for three weeks on the run, without a valid reason, they will be taken off the register and 
their place will be offered to someone on the waiting list – you will be notified if they are taken off a club list.  

As always, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 Mrs J Fulling   
 PE Teacher        

https://forms.office.com/e/qD3zmXVEsX

